James Madison Elementary School

September Newsletter

NEBELIEVE

Principal's Message

e 1o the Maverick ramily! This year our TOCUS in Magera Uninied is to bring oy™ leaming. Teachers are to 'With this focus and find ways to bring Joy into their classrooms every single gay! We want
t= to have so much Tun as they are leaming in school that they don’t want to miss a single day. We hope that you will help us with this by your children how their isto up their Tuture! -Mrs. Guillen

‘oyTul leaming can flourish in school - if you give joy to chance - Steven Wolk
Important Safety Updates

Safety and Health Protocol

Symptoms of COVID

NWEA Assessment Continue
September 1- 24, 2021

Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS)

PBIS Mission Statement: James Madison Maverick school promotes a positive and safe leaming environment where all

sludents showcase PRIDE (preparation, respect, integrity, determination, and enthusiasm) and experience success.
PEIS is a School-wide multi-iered framework to make

Parents, help us to welcome and congratulate our newest schools more effective places. It establishes a secial culture

members to the PEIS Team:  Amelia Jauregui and Aida and the behavior supports needed to improve social.

Romero (Parent Representatives), Mrs. Stephens, st grage, ©molional, benavioral, and academic outcomes for all

M. Ival, 2nd grade, Mrs. Laghaifar, 4th grade, and Mrs. students.

Ramirez Sth grade (all communication coordinators). Also,

£ONgratuIations to our PBIS Toam Leader: Ms. Karen Dwring the first week of school the staff focused on teaching

Mendoza. and defining our schools positive expectations and behaviors
called PRIDE.




Maverick JOY - Photo

David Ramos, 4th Grade Teacher

Mr. David Alexander Ramos, 4th Grade DLI Teacher is a new
teacher and James Madison. Mr. Ramos hobbies are martial
arts, basketball, cooking and reading. Mr. Ramos, was in the
Madera Teacher Residency Program. This is Mr. Ramos’ 1st
year as a teacher at James Madison Elementary School.

Mr. Ramos is one of those teachers that goes above and
Dbeyond on his regular duties, during recess, Mr. Ramos
spends quality time building positive relationships with
students by playing basketball with 4th and Sth grade
students. Mr. Ramos has beel auring
lunch time eating lunch with a group of students that neea
extra support and guidance. Thank you, Mr. Ramos for
teaching our students that Maverick is a school that
demonstrates "Joy" in building relationships with our
students.
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3 Looking for a way to kill onese#f
2 Talking sbout feeling hopeless or having no purpose

) Talking g e
2 Talking sbout being a burden to others

Welcome our new staff members!
(Maria Sanchez, 5th (no picture), PE Natalia Sanchez Barajas, 1st grade DLI teacher, Edgar Jose MascorTo, 1st Grade DLI teacher, Julian Gonzalez, Head Custodian, Ival Roberto, 3rd Grade DLI Teacher, David Alexander Ramos, 4th Grade DLI teacher)

Natalia Sanchez Barajos, 15t Grade DU Teacher

| val Roberto, 3rd Grade DLI Teacher David Alexander Ramos, 4th Grade DL teacher

SSC/ELAC

ELAC Committee Representatives SSC Committee Meeting

Congratulations to Madison's new PARENTS, WE NEED YOU! Nominate someone, of if you are
ELAC Representatives:

interested, please email me your name by ‘September 15th at
maricelgoimosamaderausd.org

This council does not have “positions” or *auties” but 5 parents need to
be on the committee to help make vital decisions regarding the school
and especially how to spend Title 1 monies.

If we get more 5 interested parents in SSC, we will then send our a
voting ballot / survey for all our parents to vote for the top 5 for SSC.




Parent Club "Hispanic Heritage Month

James Madison Cafeteria Parents are working diligently

MNES 1
HERENCIA 1

PANA

Parent Ciub is in the process of transitioning to Parent Teacher Association (PTA). We have not done nominations due to the transition. We will keep everyone informed of the Nominations. In the meantime parents are invoived in the decoration of
the cafeterig, the theme is Hispanic Heritage Month.

We would like to extend a big thank you to the following
imake this big project possibie:

jparents that have put in a fot of hours of hard work to




